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Dear Parents/Carers,

Well we have finally reached the end of our very long Advent term!  I would just like to say a huge thank you to the children, staff and parents for making it such a successful and happy term.  We have achieved so much with our fabulous DCI inspection, we have raised money for various charities and donated to the homeless, competed at numerous sporting events and we have awarded a lot of certificates in our Celebration assembly that show what a good school St Thomas More is and how amazing our children are!

We are all looking forward to an exciting and busy Lent term.

Staffing
It is with great sadness that we have to say good bye to Miss Mackow today.  On behalf of the whole school community we would like to wish Miss Mackow every success in her new school and thank her for everything she has contributed towards at St Thomas More.
I am pleased to welcome a new 1:1 TA, Tom Brierley who has joined the team recently.

A special thank you to the staff and volunteers that go above and beyond at school to support children in music and sporting events that usually happen after the school day, I really appreciate your support and without this we wouldn’t be able to offer such amazing and varied opportunities for our children.  Also, to the staff who volunteer to support school residential trips, it is time taken away from their own families and we do appreciate it.

Thank you to the reading volunteers who have been in school this term, again we really appreciate the time and effort you put into this role.

I am also very sad to say goodbye to Catherine Gribon who has recently stepped down as co-chair of Governors.  The whole school community would like to thank her for her support and dedication in such a demanding role. The whole Governing body volunteer their time to support and improve the school, we are very lucky to have such supportive Governors and thank you for the many valuable contributions from Catherine.




Uniform
Just a reminder about school uniform in case you are buying new things over the holidays.  Children should wear black school shoes and NOT boots. During cold weather children can walk to school in boots but must have school shoes to change into.
Bags- children should bring a SMALL bag to school, preferably a book bag for their reading books, letters etc.  I appreciate some of the older children do not want book bags but please ensure it is a SMALL rucksack or bag.  Our cloakrooms do not have the space for large bags and it can cause a health and safety risk to store them carefully.

Christmas Dinner
This was a huge success and the children really enjoyed it.  A special thank you to Jan and the team in the kitchen for working so hard to cook an amazing dinner.  Also, a very special thank you to all of the Friends that helped to make the crackers and helped to serve dinners and tidy up on the day.  It is really appreciated by all at school. 

Save The Children – Christmas Jumper Day
We also raised £215.00 for Save The Children by wearing our Christmas Jumpers.  Thank you for all your donations 

Theatre trip 
The children and staff all really enjoyed the Theatre trip to watch Beauty and the Beast.  A huge thank you to the Friends for funding the trip and to all the parents that support and contribute towards the Friends activities throughout the year.
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Tuesday 24th December Vigil Masses
5.00pm Immaculate Conception, Oadby, LE2 4LJ
5.00pm St Mary, Wigston, LE18 4PG
6.00pm St Thomas More, Knighton, LE2 3HN 
7.00pm St John Bosco, Eyres Monsell, LE2 9BU

Tuesday 24th December Carols and Mass during the Night
9.15pm Carols and 10.00pm Mass St Thomas More, Knighton, LE2 3HN
9.15pm Carols and 10.00pm Mass St Mary, Wigston, LE18 4PG
Wednesday 25th December Christmas Day Mass
9.00am St Thomas More, Knighton, LE2 3HN
9.30am St Mary, Wigston, LE18 4PG
11.00am Immaculate Conception, Oadby, LE2 4LJ
11.15am St John Bosco, Eyres Monsell, LE2 9BU











Finally, I would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas.  May it be a relaxing and peaceful time to spend with family and friends.  Thank you for my cards and gifts, it is very kind of you. I hope you all have a wonderful start to 2020 and we will all look forward to seeing you back at school on Tuesday 7th January at 8.40.  I am sure 2020 will be another good year for the children, staff and parents at St Thomas More
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God bless,

Mrs Crosse
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